
 
 
 
 
Thursday, April 17, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 
 
 

• Duck Week Day 4 – today find a duck and bring it to the career center and you’ll get 
a chocolate Moon Pie.  Happy duck hunting from National Honor Society. 

• Whether you're feeling lucky or just love surprises, today is your chance to score 
something cool at The Nest for just a buck or two. Grab your own Mystery Egg at 
lunch for a chance to win a free EHS t-shirt! 

• Quinceañeras!!! Interested in participating in a Quinces fashion show for culture 

night??? Please talk to Maestra Alcantar in room C110 or email her to let her know! 

• Attention Seniors!  Are you planning to play a sport at the college level? We want to 
recognize and celebrate your achievement at Letter of Intent day on June 4th after 
school. Please email or come see Mrs. Sievers to submit your intent to play a sport in 
college before the deadline on May 23rd. Don’t miss out. 

• If you want to run for an ASB Appointed Position, applications CLOSE 
TOMORROW!  Apply NOW if you are a 10th or 11th grader who wants to be involved 
at the highest level of responsibility and decision-making in student leadership at 
Everett High. Again, applications close tomorrow, Friday, April 18th, at the end of 
the school day. The link can be found in your school email, or on fliers around school.  

• If you are interested in applying for Advanced Leadership next year, applications are 
now open!  Check your school email for the link, or you can a flier around school or 
click the link on thebeak.  Applications close next Fri, April 25th. Don't miss this 
opportunity to be more involved in creating an inclusive environment for all students 
at Everett High. 

• Keep your calendar clear for Wednesday, April 30th from 7-9 for our annual Free 
Bob Ross night. All materials will be provided so bring some cash for snacks to 
support sophomore senate. 

• Your Girls Golf team defeated Lynnwood in a non league match yesterday to bring 
their record to an outstanding 5-0 in head to head competition.  The girls had a team 
score of 176…the lowest EHS team score in the last 10 years. 
The Seagulls took 1st,2nd, 3rd and 4th.  The Gulls were led by Charlie Oyler’s 39. 
Katie and Addy shot 43 and 45.  Celis, Abby and Sophie shot 49, 57, 59.  Great job 
girls!! 

 
Today in sports 

• Baseball at Stanwood at 4:00 

• Softball vs Snohomish at 5:30 

• Boys golf at Legion Golf Course at 3:00 

• Girls tennis vs Shorecrest at Clark Park at 3:30 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


